24 May 2004

PRESS RELEASE

More Fly Tipping….

A large load of tree cuttings and household rubbish was dumped at the entrance to Manor Farm, Horton during the night of Thursday 20 May 2004.  It will cost farmers, J. Rayner & Sons Ltd. over £500.00 to clear the waste and take it to a licensed landfill site. 

A spokesman for J. Rayner & Sons Ltd., Mr C M Rayner, reported “We are trying to live in a green and pleasant land but there is a criminal element in our society that is willing to dump rubbish where ever they can to to make quick money”.  He went on to add “We urge all households who require tree or rubbish clearance to use a reputable contractor and ask for a Waste Transfer Note to be sure their waste ended up in the right place and not dumped illegally on a roadside or on private land”.

